
Year 2 Class News 
  
We have had a wonderful start 
to the year in our class. The 
students are settling into our 
new class routines with 
eagerness and enthusiasm. We 
are well underway in all of our 
units of work and are very 
excited for the year ahead! 
 
 
In ​Maths​ we are exploring 
3-Digit numbers, skip counting 
and numbers more and less . 
We created our very own 
number monsters as well as 
more/less number robots.  
 
 
In ​Health​ we are learning all 
about safety and we had the 
privilege of having a special 
visitor (Mr Leo) come and 
teach us about electrical 
safety.  
 

 
In ​Science ​, this term we have 
had special visitors (Mealworms) 
as we observe the life cycle of a 
mealworm. We have made 
predictions and some interesting 
answers came forth. The 
predictions ranged from a pupa 
to a butterfly all the way to a 
whale! Students cant wait to see 
what happens.  
 
 

Thank you to all students and parents for making the start of this 
year a delightful and rewarding 
experience. I look forward to what excitement the rest of the year brings.  
Kind Regards, Telana  
 
 
 
 
 


